
ENGINE 57 TOURNAMENT ROSTER 
 

DATE:    TEAM:      DIVISION:    
 

UNI # FIRST LAST DATE OF BIRTH PARENT SIGNATURE 

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

I attest that the above information is accurate and that all players meet the age requirements for the division we are playing in. I understand 
that submitting a false roster or playing with illegal players is grounds for disqualification, and, if disqualified, no refund will be given. 
Furthermore, by signing above, parents hold harmless Team McLean E57 for player injuries associated with participating in the Engine 57 
tournament. 
 
 

Manager      Thanks for playing in the Engine 57 Tournament 
 



 

 

Just Wanna Play Ball Park Rules for Kingman, AZ 

 
The following guidelines must be adhered to at Kingman, AZ Parks, as required by the Kingman Parks 

Department. We are excited to be playing, and in order for us to continue to play, the following MUST be 

done. Thank you and I appreciate your cooperation. 

 

 
1. Alcohol is not allowed anywhere in the park, including parking lots. It is the responsibility of each 

team to assure no one from their team is drinking. Coolers will be subject to search by tournament 

and park staff. Anyone bringing alcohol into any city park or the grounds of any park/field being 

used will be subject to ejection, as will the head coach/manager of any offending team. 

2. As a COVID-19 precaution, the dugouts will not be allowed to be used as normal at City of Kingman 

Parks. Players are to put their bags behind the dugouts. Bats can be put in the dugout. The only 

people allowed in the dugout are: one coach and the “in the hole” hitter. Of course, players can go 

through the dugouts on the way to the field. (Suggestion: bring folding chairs for players to be used 

outside dugouts.) 

 

 
Adhering to these rules is crucial to a successful and problem-free tournament. 

I understand these rules and take responsibility to pass these along to all the families that are part of 

our team. 
 


